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May 13, 2020 

Jake Hanson 

California Department of Public Health 

Jake.hanson@cdph.ca.gov 

PO Box 997377, MS 0500 

Sacramento, CA 95899-7377 

 

Re: Humboldt County’s Request for Variance to Stage 2 of California’s Roadmap to Modify the 

Stay-at-Home Order 

 

To Mr. Hanson: 

In accordance with Governor Newsom’s Executive Order N-60-20 and the May 7, 2020 

guidance issued by the California Department of Public Health, the Humboldt County Board of 

Supervisors submits the following letter of support. 

Humboldt County Health Officer Dr. Teresa Frankovich has fully apprised the Board of 

Supervisors of efforts that have been and will be taken to mitigate the spread of COVID-19. 

The Humboldt County Board of Supervisors fully supports the attestation by Dr. Frankovich that 

the County has met the readiness criteria outlined by the California Department of Public Health 

to increase the pace at which the County advances through Stage 2 of the Governor’s Resilience 

Roadmap. The Board of Supervisors supports the reopening of businesses and spaces in the 

County in the most expeditious manner possible, consistent with the protection of the public and 

essential workers. 

Thank you, 

 

 

Estelle Fennel, Chair 

Board of Supervisors 

County of Humboldt 

State of California 
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